Friendly Society’s Annual Fete

The members of the Bell Inn Friendly Society celebrated their anniversary on Whit-Monday by the holding of a
dinner at the Bell Inn. The chair was occupied by Dr. Penruddocke, who was supported by Messrs. T. and C.
Lush, Pretty and White. The catering of Mr Gurd gave every satisfaction and at the conclusion of the meal a

short toast was gone through. Various amusements were afterwards indulged in, a pleasant time being spent.
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